
NORTH READING HIGH SCHOOL
189 Park Street

North Reading, Massachusetts  01864
Telephone  978-664-7800

Fax  978-664-7826
hs.north-reading.k12.ma.us

February 2, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Students currently enrolled in an Advanced Placement course will be participating in an AP exam(s) this
spring.  The exam period will take place during the first two weeks of May. The price is $100 per exam
for the 2022-2023 school year.  Scoring well on an AP exam can often earn students college credit for their
high school class(es), possibly saving a significant amount of money on tuition or earning advanced
standing at the college level.

For the 2023 AP exams, students at North Reading High School are required to register and pay online.
There is also the option to register on-line and mail a check. This registration process will take only a few
minutes and can be completed from any computer with internet access.

This year, each AP exam will cost $100.00. North Reading High School requires that every student take
the respective exam for each AP course for which they are enrolled. Refunds will only be made available
for extenuating circumstances at the sole discretion of the high school principal.

Online exam registration/payment will begin on Monday, February 27, 2023 at 8:00 a.m. and conclude on
Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 11:59 p.m. In order to register, students should click on the link
https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/221662 or visit the high school webpage and click on “AP
Information and Registration.” To complete registration, students must answer all of the required
questions. Registration is not complete until students have printed the pdf of the confirmation page that is
provided at the end. We know that parents/guardians may desire to register their students for exams. We
strongly recommend that parents/guardians and students are both present while registering to
ensure that the correct exams are ordered.

North Reading High School is excited to offer families the convenience of paying exam fees online at the
time of registration. Please be sure to have a credit card or debit card available before beginning
registration. Paying online is a great way to ensure that payment has been made and received.

Here are the important dates for the registration process:

• Monday, February 27, 2023 at 8:00 a.m. -  Site Opens
• Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 11:59 p.m.- Regular Registration Ends

• Thursday, March 9, 2023  - Registrations and payments after March 8, 2023 will incur a $1
late fee for each exam for which the student registers

Please contact Mrs. Ann Tiberii, atiberii@nrpsk12.org , if you have any questions.

https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/221662
https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/221662


Sincerely,

Anthony J. Loprete, Principal


